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January 24, 2019 

 
 

DB Ecological Services Inc. 
Attn: Chris Perretta 
1012 SW 7 Street 
Boca Raton, FL 33486 

 

Ref: 2012-10-Sea Turtle Monitoring Services 
Request for extension of contract. 

 

Dear Chris, 
 

The current extension for the referenced solicitation expires this year, however the Town is interested in 
extending this contract for an additional two (2) years, to include the 2019 and 2020 turtle monitoring 
seasons. 

 

Please advise by signature below, if a two year extension of our current contract at same terms, conditions, 
specifications and pricing stated In your bid dated January 31, 2012 would be acceptable. The contract 
extensions will be subject to Town Council approval and availability of funds lawfully appropriated for this 
purpose. 

 
Please, complete and return this form to the Purchasing Division by no later than 2:00 PM on January 28, 
2019. Your response may be emailed to eshibley@townofpalmbeach.com faxed to 561-835-4688. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
 

Duke Basha 
Assistant Purchasing Manager 

 

   X  I hereby agree to a one year extension of the subject bid. 

   I do not approve a one year extension of the subject bid for the following reasons: 
 

  _  _   
 

  _  _   
 

 
  _  _   1/24/19 _  _ 

SIGNATURE DATE 
 

Christine Perre
_
tta 

_ 
NAME (PRINT 
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